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Comments: I strongly oppose the use of chainsaws to clear trails in wilderness. Instead, the Forest Service

should use crosscut saws, which are quieter and more environmentally safe, to clear trails of only the fallen trees

that must be removed. The use of chainsaws would be horribly disruptive to the animals and other creatures in

the area, and would also mar the experience for visitors. 

The Forest Service needs to exclude all wilderness areas from this project, including any encroachment from

activity on wilderness boundaries.


